
Dear friend,

There was a buzz in the church last week as the Citizen’s
Theatre Collective went through final rehearsals for the
Winter Warmer and the Givin’ It Laldie musicians
limbered up for the Kids’ Choir carol-singing at Gorbals
Christmas lights switch-on. It’s hard not to sing along in
the office.

Some unsuspecting diners from the Yoga lunch also
found themselves in Santa hats decorating the Christmas
tree in the sanctuary last week. It looks lovely, as does the
one at the front door.

This year we are reflecting on the lives of women in
Jesus’ lineage as we travel through Advent. They’re a
feisty bunch and some of the stories are not easy.
However, they have much to teach us about living out
our faith and values. We held an Advent lunch after the
service on the first Sunday where we enjoyed a delicious
meal and time to get to know each other better. 

This coming Sunday (11th)  Augustina and Hannah will
join our congregation by profession of faith. We are
delighted that they have decided to make their home
with us.

The days can seem dark and long just now. It’s good to
know that the Light is coming. We hope to see you over
the Advent and Christmas season.
 
Until next time we wish you a joyful Christmas and a
peaceful New Year...

Catriona Milligan

Community Development Worker

07933789819

Sunday 11-12 Morning Worship

Monday 10-12 Men's Group

Monday 1-3.30 Zest for Life Shiatsu and
relaxation

Tuesday 10-1 Make, Do, and Mend 

Wednesday 10-2 Cooking and baking with
our new neighbours 

Thursday 12-1 All for 1 Yoga 
       Lunch afterwards

NO GROUPS 26 December- 9 January
 .

EVERY WEEK

Gorbals
Church Chat

December  2022 1 Errol Gardens Glasgow, G5 0RA
onegpc@outlook.com     @gorbalsparishchurch






Community coat rail



If you have a warm and/or waterproof coat that you
no longer need please consider leaving it on our

coat rail. 



If you need a warm or waterproof coat please come
and check  to see if we have something for you.



 8-10% of our global carbon emissions are caused
by clothing manufacturing. This is another small

way we can help each other as well as care for the
earth.

The Men's group enjoyed hosting a visit from
Castlemilk Parish Church Men's group after their
visit to them. Plans are afoot for a monthly get-
together from the New Year.

We're looking for a volunteer to
help us out with a few wee DIY
jobs. Please contact Catriona
on 07933789819 if you think
you can help. Many thanks. 

Advent Lunch 2022

Christmas Day service



Sunday 25 December
11am



All welcome

Come and celebrate with
us


